
East District Division II 

Sectional Wrestling Tournament 

Saturday February 24, 2024 

Steubenville High School 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

1. Please arrive at Steubenville High School by 7:30 AM. 

2. You should plan on dropping off and entering the school on either Logan Street (north side of 

school) or Dock Street (south side of school). 

3. Weigh-ins will begin at 8:00 in the high school gym (you will be given directions upon arrival).  

You may check your weight until 7:45. 

4. Coaches seeding meeting will take place in the Keenan Conference Room 15 minutes after 

weigh-ins begin (approximately 8:15 AM). 

5. Reminder: Wrestlers can wrestle up to 6 matches if needed. 

6. Doors to the gym will open at 9:15 for all spectators. 

7. Wrestling will begin at 10:00 with preliminary and quarter-final action on 3 mats. It will be 

followed by consolation and semi-final matches. 

8. At the conclusion of all consolation and semi-final matches, we will take a short break to 

prepare for First, Third and Fifth place matches 

9. Tickets can be purchased online through Hometown Ticketing using the following site 

(www.ohsaa.org/tickets) - Tickets may also be purchased at the Gate. – Adults $8.00,  

Students $5.00.   

10. All entries and seeding criteria must be submitted via baumspage.com before 7:00 PM, 

Thursday, February 22, 2024.  Schools will be subject to a $150 fine for wrestlers entered after 

the deadline. 

 

 

 

 Professionalism of Coaches It is the moral obligation of all Ohio Wrestling Coaches to conduct 

themselves in a manner that reflects credit upon their high school, their profession and themselves. 

Personal grooming and appropriate dress is a standard of professionalism. The wearing of jeans, t-shirts, 

sweat suits and warm-up suits (top or bottom), head wear and similar apparel are not considered 

suitable attire for coaches during the OHSAA Sectional, District or State Wrestling Tournaments and, 

therefore, are prohibited. Coaches who are inappropriately dressed will not be allowed on the 

competition floor. Moral behavior and ethical conduct are part of winning and losing. Good 

sportsmanship, appearance, honor, and concern for the well-being of the competitors must be every 

coach’s priority. The Rules have been established in the spirit of this statement.  

 

If you have any further questions or concerns as the 24th approaches, please feel free to shoot me an e-

mail at michaelscrosier@yahoo.com) or call me on my cell (1-740-632-7439). 

 

Thanks, Shawn 

http://www.ohsaa.org/tickets

